
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

February 2, 2016 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High St SE Suite 100 
PO Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308 
 
Attention:  Filing Center 
 
RE:  Avista Tariff Filing 16-02-G Supplemental 
 
Pursuant to OAR 860-022-0025(1), enclosed for filing with the Commission is an electronic 
copy of Avista Corporation’s (“Avista” or the “Company”) Supplemental revisions to the 
following tariff, P.U.C. OR. No. 5: 
 
Supplemental Second Revision Sheet 9B     Canceling   First Revision Sheet 9B 
 
On January 15, 2016, Avista filed with the Commission Tariff Sheet 9B for purposes of being 
able to offer to its resdiential customers a fee free payment program for all payment methods 
availalbe.  Based on discusssions with Staff, Avista has revised the language of Sheet 9B to 
provide better clarification of residential customers ability to pay by any method without a 
transaction fee when the fee free payment program available.  
 
The Company requests that the Commission approve Sheet 9B with an effective date of March 1, 
2016.  Please contact me with any questions related to this filing at (509) 495-2782. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Shawn Bonfield 
 
Sr. Regulatory Policy Analyst 
Avista Utilities 
shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com 
509-495-2782 
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